
Ref. No.: LIC/SE/2022-23/71 Date: September 20, 2022 

To, 
The Manager  
Listing Department,  
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai-400001 

The Manager 
Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5P

th
P Floor, Plot C/1, 

G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai-400051 

BSE Security Code: 543526 NSE Symbol: LICI 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

USub: Corrigendum to the Notice of 1UPU

st
UPU Annual General Meeting – Disclosure under 

Regulation 30 of Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation and disclosure 
Requirements), 2015 (‘SEBI Listing Regulations). 

URef: Our earlier intimation dated September 01, 2022. 

We enclosed herewith copies of following newspaper advertisements published on September 20, 
2022 for giving corrigendum to the Notice of 1P

st
P Annual General Meeting (“AGM Notice”) of the 

Life Insurance Corporation of India (“the Corporation” or “LICI”), scheduled to be held on 
Tuesday, September 27, 2022 at 2:30 PM, IST through Video Conferencing (“VC”)/ Other Audio 
Visual Means (“OAVM”). 

S.No Name of Newspaper(s) Edition(s) 
1 The Times of India English 
2 Navbharat Times Hindi 
3 Maharashtra times Marathi 

This corrigendum forms an integral part of the AGM Notice and shall be read in conjunction with the 
AGM Notice. All other contents of the AGM Notice, save and except as modified by this 
communication, shall remain unchanged. 

The above information is also available on the website of the Corporation at 30TUwww.licindia.in U30T 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Life Insurance Corporation of India 

(Pawan Agrawal) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Office 
Encl: a/a 

http://www.licindia.in/
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